Information for you:

Course Closing

Quail Creek Golf Course will be closed on Wednesday, August
30™ and Thursday August 3 1% due to the 5 inches of rain that has
fallen in the past 24 hours.

We will attempt to cut the tees on Friday and hope to have the
course ready to play the Bull Pen on Saturday morning.

Special Orders

As you know September 30" is the last day you have to spend your
money on the books (Store Credit/Prize Money).

September 1 5" is the last day for you to special order items.

Place your special orders with the Pro Shop on or before Friday

September 15™. We do not want you to loose any of your prize
money.

The Pro Shop



